Hannah Dale

From: Ed Coope

Sent: 26 November 2020 08:08
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: PLAN/2020/0568
Categories: Hannah

Dear Development Management,

| would just like to say that | support development PLAN/2020/0568 on the grounds that it a. continues the
regeneration and improvement of Woking town centre, and b. provides new homes without expanding the
footprint of the town into the surrounding countryside.

| am a Woking resident, living in Old Malt Way, Horsell.

Kind regards,

Ed Cooper



